
it’s all down to you guys
for being such a great

place and helping her get
back to some sort of

normality

We are incredibly proud of our
Y11 leavers who are settling in
well to their onward provisions!

We are pleased to report that:
17% have joined 6th forms 
62% have joined local colleges
11% are accessing training
providers 
4% are starting apprenticeships
2% seeking employment 
2% moved abroad
2% other education

The Rosewood Echo
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John Gifford

Mini Bus Driver 

Thank you everyone for your
hard work! It’s been a very busy
start to the year with
curriculum reviews, planning
for Beyond the Classroom, work
experience, new starters, World
Mental Health Day and some
fabulous school trips. 

Leybourne have enjoyed a trip
to The Big Cat Sanctuary,
Chatham Dockyard, Wall
climbing and a visit from The
Amelia.

Staplehurst had a stop and
search lesson from Kent Police,
a history lesson from Cranbrook
Museum, a careers talk from a
hairdresser and a very welcome
visit from Carols sheep, Spinach,
Babs and Herb.

Canterbury thoroughly enjoyed
fishing and trips to Gallery
Thirty Nine, Canterbury Roman
Museum and The Big Cat
Sanctuary.

First and foremost... Year 11 Leavers

VIS IT  OUR WEBSITE  FOR INFO ON OUR NEXT EVENT AND SALE!

TERM 1 23-24

Congratulations to Ed and
Michelle on the arrival of
their new baby daughter 

Good luck Heather 

 

Happy Maternity
Leave

Enjoy every moment
of your maternity

leave 

Thank you so much for all the
support you have given us. We
are so grateful to you and all
the staff at The Rosewood
School. The care that has

been shown by all of you has
been outstanding.

Exciting times for our remote students thanks to
Donna Storer! The Ocado Group have donated an AV1
Robot and will be funding it for the next 2 years. The
robot will allow remote students to take part in live
lessons in school and interact with their peers. 



£200.53

Thank you to those of you that completed the wellbeing survey at the end of last year. These
surveys are a great way for us to understand what’s working well and how we could improve. 

We had some fantastic feedback and some really helpful suggestions. 

Hannah
Ruth
Madhu
Kayleigh
Tracy
Shadow
Dean
Sabrina
Nikki
Hayley

discountsforteachers.co.uk 

Wellbeing days

Time together as a team / team days

Training and talking openly about
mental health issues

The support of colleagues

The ability to share responsibilities
and ask for help if needed

More social events

Training and revisiting topics /
themes when new staff join

Opportunities for reflection and
discussion

Set up peer / job type support
groups

Next term we’re
introducing ‘Tea &

Talk’ sessions.

This is an opportunity
for staff to discuss

safeguarding, current  
themes, actions and

outcomes and to share
good practice.

T&T will take place
fortnightly wc 14/11 at
the following times:

Leybourne and
Canterbury:

Tuesday 3-3.30
Staplehurst: 
Friday 8.30-9

Cinema tickets - Up to 40% off

Ninja Kitchen - 10% off

Charlotte Tilbury - 20% off

Thorpe Park - Huge savings for
teachers

Peloton Bike - £175 teachers
discount

Sign up at


